
Johnnie Aldrich 
 

I am a senior citizen with diagnosed COPD and cardio issues as well. Unfortunately, my address
indicates an apartment very near one of our city's major thoroughfares. Especially in the heavy
traffic hours, the pollution from autos and trucks of all sizes is heavy. The cleaner the air, the better.
Please do all you can to mitigate the dangers to my health -- and that of all our state's residents.


